
 
 

The City of Philadelphia: Child Care Facilities Fund (CCFF) FY24 grant application will be released 
soon. Application materials and supporting resources will be available by October 2, 2023, at 
https://philafacilityfund.org/. Eligible providers interested in applying are encouraged to attend the 
virtual Informational Kick-off Event. 

 
 

 

 
 
Please email your questions to ecefacilityfund@phmc.org 

 
 
 
 

 

 

City of Philadelphia: Child Care Facilities Fund 
Applications will be available soon! 

Who is eligible? 
• STAR 3 and 4 Center, Group and Family 

Child Care providers operating in 
Philadelphia 

• STAR 2 facilities based on participation in 
quality improvement activities and the ability 
to meet other eligibility criteria 

How do I start planning? 
• Review the CCFF Overview attached to this 

flyer. 

• Identify necessary facility improvement 
projects at your site. 

• Watch https://philafacilityfund.org/ for updates! 

Informational Kick-off Event 
Please join us for a virtual kick-off meeting where you will meet project staff 
and learn more about this opportunity as we discuss the program in detail: 

 
The City of Philadelphia: Child Care Facilities Fund 

Friday, September 22, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. 
 

To register, please click here 
Recording will be made available. 

https://philafacilityfund.org/
mailto:ecefacilityfund@phmc.org
https://philafacilityfund.org/
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1701334148602707542

